
Ranking members of the Health Provider Services Committee, Thank you for allowing me to 

provide support for H.B 319 The Conscientious right to refuse Act.  As a U.S Citizen, rights 

given by GOD,  I strongly believe that each person should have the right to refuse a vaccine or 

any type of drug/treatment for themselves without facing discriminatory actions in any 

pandemic. I and many other Americans were banned from stores, funerals, hospitals, Doctors 

Appointments, Flights, Cruises, etc. for not being vaccinated for coronavirus. We had to fight our 

Employes, get Attorneys involved and threaten with Law Suits to get The City of Athens to back 

away from mandating the vaccine. Millions of other Ohioans were in the same boat with their 

employers. This should have NEVER happened.  In a million years I never thought that I would 

be FORCED to take a "medication" to keep my Job. I retire in 6 1/2 years and I was ready to be 

TERMITATED by my employer because I felt so strongly against being FORCED to take 

something that I did not want to. As Ohioans we have the right of Conscious and Religious 

Freedom and this should NEVER happen again. So many people took this vaccine in order to 

provide for their families and now regret taking it because of the many side effects that are 

happening.  Please with good concious pass this Bill and let Ohioans have their say on Medical 

Freedom.  Thank You. 


